

## Department of Public Works

## Memo

To:

Steven Contente, Town Administrator

From:

Christopher J. Parella, Director of Public Works

Date:

May 24, 2022

Re:

Recommendation re Richard Corrente, Portside Tavern, 444 Thames Street -

Request for Sidewalk Use and Sidewalk Alcohol Service License

Town Administrator Contente,

After reviewing the above-mentioned petition and conferring with Code Compliance Coordinator Falsoa, I concur that placing tables adjacent to Thames Street could cause an obstruction on a busy sidewalk.

Respectfully/Submitted,

Christopher J. Parella Director of Public Works

COM WWW WWW STEVEN COMPENSATOR

JUN 2 2 2022
MEETING

